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Upcoming Events








How to help with Inferences 


Have you ever read a book and assumed what the author was saying or feeling without having it actually written down? You make these assumptions using your background knowledge, clues from the story, and pictures. Authors don’t always tell the reader everything they want them to know about the story. In order to better comprehend, children must learn to be detectives and look for clues in the text to understand the meaning of the story. Learning to infer and support with evidence is a strategy used by good readers to better understand what the author is saying.


How can you help your child with this strategy at home?


1. When reading with your child, ask some of the following questions:


Can you explain why the character acted this way? How do you think the author might feel about the character?  Think about the setting… what details can you add? ·Figure out explanations for these events. What clues can you find in the pictures?


2. Have your child “read” a wordless picture book. Using the pictures to tell stories helps with the inferring process.


3. Read to your child and tell them your interpretation of what the author was thinking.








Feb. 1 – School Sock Hop – wear tennis shoes


Feb. 4 – Memory book orders due


Feb. 5– Report cards go home; Friday schedule


Feb. 6– Field trip to Point Beach Energy Center  


Feb. 8 – Early release; Tuesday schedule


Feb. 12 – Fancy Day; Opera for the Young @ 1:30


Feb. 13 – Mrs. Maroszek attending a meeting 


Feb. 14  -  Valentine class exchange; next newsletter from Mrs. Faccio 
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What are we learning??





Math:  	We just began working on our measurement unit.  Students will be taught to:


Use a 2-column table to record measurement equivalents.


Represent measurement quantities using diagrams, such as number line diagrams that feature a measurement scale.  


Apply the perimeter and formulas for rectangles in real-world and mathematical problems.  





Daily 5:	Our focus skill right now is inferring.  This unit is proving to be a lot of fun for the students, as I’ve noticed them saying, “This is fun!” as we move along.  Please see “How to Help with Inferences” for ways to support your child at home.  





Writing:	We are currently working on biographies.  Students can pick a person that is famous or they could pick someone they are close to (such as a friend or parent).  Their job is to gather information at home, and then I will work with them in class to write a smooth biography.  





Science:	We are now studying astronomy.  The key ideas are:


It takes the Earth 24 hours to make a rotation. 


 One full orbit around the sun is one revolution; one year.


 The tilt of the Earth causes the seasons to change.  





Spelling:	There will be a regular word list the weeks of Feb. 4th and the 11th.           
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Remember to bring snacks each day and please send pencils for your children.








